
RE: MEET THE TEAM MEETINGS  

 
Dear Families, 
 
Over the next few weeks we will be holding ‘Meet the Team’ meetings. This will give you the 
opportunity to meet your child’s teacher, to hear about what your child will learn during the 
forthcoming year and to find out some logistical information that may be of help.  
 
The sessions will take place in the school hall. The date and time of these meetings will be as 
follows: 
 

Day / Date Time Year Group 

Tuesday 12th September 14:30 
 

Year 5 

Wednesday 13th September 14:30 
 

Year 3 

Thursday 14th September  14:30 
 

Year 4 

Friday 15th September 14:30 
 

Year 2 

Monday 18th September 14:30 
 

Year 6 

Wednesday 20th September 14:30 
 

Year 1 

 
EYFS parents have already had their meeting ahead of their children starting and Mrs. Judd 
and Mrs. Walters will be contacting their parents on an individual basis. 
 
The PowerPoint and any other resources for the session will be made available on the 
school website for those parents who are unable to attend but would still like the 
information.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  
 
Take care and be kind to each other. 
 

 
 
Mr. Cope 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


